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          February President’s Message  
  
For those of you who missed our first fishout of the year, you unfortunately missed out on the 
club’s BBQ.  Mike York prepared a very tasty Chile Verde Dish, and Rob Brehm manned the 
dogs on the BBQ.  The good news for you is, you didn’t miss out on catching fish.  Out of 9 
members attending, no fish were caught, no pull downs and no grabs.
February 10th is the opener at Hinkson Slough. In years past, we've had our club fishout the 
following weekend. This year our fishout will coincide with opening day at Hinkson.  So mark 

your calendars for the 10th, or bring your trailer and stay the 
whole weekend!
We have our website updated and running. We have presented
it to the board and are testing the ability to access and get new 
pictures to your own folder. Information will be presented at 
our next general meeting, Tuesday the 13th.  In the meantime, 
you can check it out at www.carsonflyfish.club  (please note 
the change in the web address),
At our February meeting we will be deciding on fishout dates 
and locations for the 2018 year. Be involved and suggest 
waters you are interesting in pursuing. We are trying to bring 
back the days of regular fishouts with a BBQ included. 
After several years of not having the Tier’s Cabin, I'm 
bringing it back.  In February, there will be one on Wednesday
the 7th from 7:00 until 9:00pm. I will be providing a map to 
my house. We will be tying flies for our fishout at Hinkson 
Slough on the 10th.   
Don't forget that we're still doing the Fly-FFLE; bring 2 flies.  

One will be put into our general raffle and the second fly will go into a separate drawing for 
those members who tied the flies.  
David Conklin 
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Bring a pair of flies for the
***FLY-FFLE***

    

     

                    What’s the ‘Fly-ffle’???
     All fly tyers are encouraged to bring a pair of flies for the ‘Fly-ffle’ drawing.
One fly goes into a bucket and a ticket is drawn for those attending who bought 
tickets toward the general raffle prizes.  The second fly goes into a separate 
drawing for those members who contributed flies toward the Fly-ffle.  All levels of
tyers are welcome to participate.  We have shared this idea with other IFFF club’s 
and many in Southern California have now made this a part of their meetings. 

Remember To Renew Your 2018
Nevada Fishing License - They

Expire On February 28th.

The next general meeting is
Tuesday February 13th



New this Month:

Fly recipe and tying demo

Redline by Jason Koop

Material  List:
Hook: Size 14-8
Bead: Match to hook size
Tail: Grizzly Marabou, Red Holographic Tinsel
Wire: Small Silver
Hackle: Grizzly
Body: Iced Dubbing

Top lead is round, bottom lead has been flattened.  (Size .025)



Flattened lead used to reduce bulk of the fly

 

Secure lead with wraps at the bend of the hook. 



Tie in tail.

 

Add red flash on each side of tail. 



Tie in silver wire. 

 

Tie in hackle. 



Dubbed body, tapered forward to bead. 

 

Palmer hackle forward to bead, secure with thread.



Wrap wire forward to bead, secure with thread.

 

 

Whip finish
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